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10 DOWNING STREET

THEPRIMENUNISTER 24 February, 1982

Thank you for your letter---Of

19 February. I was very flattered

by your comments on my interview on

TV Eye last Thursday. It was kind

of you to write. Letters like yours

are always a great encouragement.

Pte &At y - tL-

/),0 10;;;4 0 c4.4.....ce,

\ •••114 Lien

The Right Reverend Eryl Stephen Thomas.
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